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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 

Study Leave  
 
We are now approaching the time of year when many pupils will be sitting SQA examinations. 
Your son or daughter will be sitting between four and seven National 5 exams and therefore 
will be on exam leave between 30 April and 4 June inclusive. However your child should 
return to school the day following their last exam to begin their new timetable. 
 
During this time the campus is available for your child to use as a base for study throughout 
the study leave period. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support and wish your child every success in 
the forthcoming National examinations. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr D Macluskey 
DHT School Improvement 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Christine E Deeley 
Headteacher 
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